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This letter is in response to the receipt of a "Supplemental Notice of Proposed Construction of Electric 

Transmission Line" document received by my clients, William and Deborah Fowler. Their property, 

located at 1332 S. KY Hwy 15 in Hazard, currently has infrastructure belonging to Kentucky Power 

Company along with its respective easement, situated within the bounds of their parcel lines. 

Over the last year they have made improvements, including a building, parking lot, etc., to the property 

that will make it difficult for any additional infrastructure or easements to extend further north than 

they are presently located. Additional information, including specific route layouts and proposed 

easement locations, would help in determining how the proposed construction project may or may not 

affect their property. Also, should a public hearing be scheduled, they would like the opportunity to 

have specific questions addressed at that time. Please forward any addit ional information or scheduling 

information for public hearings to the following addresses: 

William and Deborah Fowler 

PO Box 2527 

Danville, KY 40423 

Nicholas T. Dunn, PE 

DSA Engineering Solutions, PLLC 

PO Box 2236 

Danville, KY 40423 




